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Our classroom rug was transformed into the 

contents of Billy’s Bucket and we had to dive in 

describing what it was like inside!  

We have also been busy scientists experimenting 

to see what objects float and what objects sink. 

We thought about why this was and talked about 

the air inside the fruit that made it float and not 

sink to the bottom. 

We made shark 

footprints for the front 

cover of our topic 

books and we made 

different flavour jelly 

creating a pictogram to 

show our favourite 

one. 

This term our topic is Watery World. We have 
had lots of fun learning facts about sharks from 

the nonfiction book ‘Surprising Sharks ‘and since 
coming back from half term we have been really 

excited to read ‘Billy’s Bucket’! 
 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.tarleton.edu/Faculty/bkonvicka/LiveWire/Science/Science%2520Book%2520Covers/surprising_sharks.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.tarleton.edu/Faculty/bkonvicka/LiveWire/Science/Science%20Reviews/under_sea/br_surprising_sharks.html&h=252&w=230&tbnid=8zA9nHZSoXMYjM:&zoom=1&q=surprising+sharks&docid=qPIfBLd8Ofw4dM&ei=s_jtVP-3N4vgarDMgdgN&tbm=isch&ved=0CCEQMygAMAA
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.playingbythebook.net/wp-content/uploads//billys_bucket_frontcover.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.playingbythebook.net/2010/02/08/buckets-of-imagination/&h=230&w=210&tbnid=XdYYSFMuaOd_VM:&zoom=1&q=billy's+bucket&docid=K_iqQkHV4FIhPM&ei=qPvtVPuCLsvtUpC_gKgP&tbm=isch&ved=0CCEQMygAMAA

